Do you need assistance in
making claims for damages
sustained during Hurricane Ida?

The Village of Flower Hill will be hosting a

FEMA Disaster Survivor Assistance Team
Village Hall
1 Bonnie Heights Rd. (Corner Port Washington
Bivd.)
Thursday & Friday
October 28 & 29
9 am to 4:30 pm
No appointment necessary



